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This week we are on Chartwells’ menu Week 1 

 Beam of the Week! 

CRANTOCK— Cody for always thinking about the Golden Rules every day  

FISTRAL— Sophia for focusing on her learning and following instructions well  

LAMORNA— Danielius for being resilient and trying hard with his writing 

MAENPORTH— Poppy  for being reflective and thinking for herself  
 

GODREVY— Nevaeh for being a resourceful and reflective learner and going 
home and practising what she has learnt  

PORTHMEOR— Milly C for being conscientious  

PORTHCURNO— Elsie for being reflective and resourceful in always wanting to 
improve her writing    

SWANPOOL— Elias for perseverance in PE with a broken arm 

CADGWITH— Daisy for showing enthusiasm in all areas of her learning  

POLZEATH— Archer for being reflective with his writing 

HARLYN— Esmae for showing great spirit, determination and resilience 
throughout the week  

PERRANUTHNOE— Lily for outstanding effort in every lesson!  

GWENVOR— The whole class for working really hard preparing for their SATs 

KYNANCE—  James for a being super-focused in all areas of his learning 

 

Our 4Rs are: 
Resilience, 

Reflectiveness, 

Resourcefulness, 

Relationships.  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 30th May - 3rd June: Half Term 

Monday 25 & Tuesday 26th July: Staff Training (school closed to pupils). 

Wednesday 27th July—SUMMER HOLIDAYS! 
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A note from the Governors of Rosemellin 

We are very fortunate at Rosemellin to have a team of Governors who are very much committed to 
working with the leadership of the school and the Trustees of Crofty MAT to ensure our children get 
the best possible education at our school. Governance  is an important part of the school’s work and 
the school’s Governors hold the school to account, supporting and challenging the school’s         
leadership to ensure that progress is made and the school keeps moving forward.  

 

The school’s Governing Body currently has two vacancies for the role of Parent Governor. If this is a 
role which you can see yourself in, feel that you have worthwhile and valuable skills to make a 
difference to our school and, most importantly of all, are committed and passionate about the     
education and life chances of our young people then the Chair of Governors, Jenni Richards, and our 
Vice Chair of Governors, Kath Boase, would very much like to hear from you. 

 

Kath Bose will be available on the morning of Friday 13th, and the morning of Friday 20th, to speak 
with interested parents, face to face, to share a little of the role, expectations and commitment and 
is very much looking forward to meeting with you. Please feel free to also contact the Headteacher, 
Mrs Finn, and who also be able to give you further information. 
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Mrs Finn’s Message 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

It is hard to believe that, due to the bank holiday,  last week was only a four day week! We 
seemed to cram such a lot into it. Needless to say,  our Y6 children are continuing with their 
fantastic work are very well set up ready to tackle the national tests this week (SATs). (They 
have already completed their Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar paper, and we couldn’t be 
prouder of them in the way they tackled it.) We all enjoyed a great start to this week with our 
Y6 children enjoying a breakfast in school. Thank you to the staff and kitchen staff who kindly 
helped in preparing our children for the day ahead. It went very smoothly and the children 
transitioned to their classrooms, ready to do their best-what more can we ask? 

 

This morning we said goodbye to our Y4 children who are taking part in our Y4 camp at     
Bishops Forum. It was quite something, waving the children farewell and made us all realise it 
has been such a time since we have been able to participate safely in such activities. I am 
looking forward to spending the evening with them and, hopefully, enjoying a good night’s 
sleep! Fingers crossed! 

 

Throughout last week our KS1 children enjoyed participating in a story workshop. This project 
has been running for a number of weeks and the children are very much enjoying listening to 
the professional storytellers who are teaching them a story/stories so that they will be able to 
tell the story in turns. We are very much looking forward to their performance.  

 

So, here we are, very much looking forward to the week ahead and I wish you all well. 

 

Mrs Finn 

 

 


